



YAYASAN PERGURUAN GOTONG ROYONG
SMK SETIA DARMA PALEMBANG
TER-AKREDITASI AMAT BAIK (A)

Jl. DI Panjaitan No. 1444 RT 17 Plaju Telp (0711) 543311
Email : smksetiadarmapalembang@ymail.com Website : smksetiadarmaplg.sch.id



PENILAIAN TENGAH SEMESTER GENAP
TAHUN PELAJARAN 2021/2022

Name :
Class :

Question 1-3 refer to the following short conversation.

Woman : hi, Dika. What are you doing?
Man : oh, hi Aster. I'm trying to turn my computer on but i am having problems.
Woman : what problems are you having, Dika? Is there anything i can do to help?
Man : the monitor seems broken. No thanks, i'll just call the technician.

1. Where is the conversation taking place ?
 - a. in a concert
 - b. d. in a swimming pool
 - c. in a park
 - d. e. in laboratorium
 - e. In a room
2. what problem dose the man have ?
 - a. he lost his wallet
 - b. he is sick
 - c. He is confused
 - d. He forget what he want to do
 - e. he is having problems turning on his computer
3. What does the man want to offer?
 - a. to help
 - b. d. to write his report
 - c. to get coffee
 - d. to make copies
 - e. to buy computer

a storm is any disturbed state of an environment or astronomical body's atmosphere especially affecting its surface, and strongly involving severe weather. It may be marked by significant disruptions to normal conditions such as strong wind, hail, thunder and lighting (thunderstorm), heavy freezing rain (ice storm), strong winds (tropical cyclone, windstorm). Or wind transporting some substance through the atmosphere as in a dust storm, blizzard, sandstorm, etc.

Storm generally led to negative impacts on lives and property such as storm surge, heavy rain, snow (causing flooding or road impassibility), lighting, wildfires, and vertical wind shear; however, systems with significant rainfall can alleviate drought in places they move through. Heavy snowfall can allow special recreational activities to take place which would not be possible otherwise, such as skiing and snowmobiling. Desert storms are often accompanied by violent winds, and pass rapidly

4. What is a storm ?
 - a. Sudden bad weather condition in a bright, sunny day
 - b. Any disturbed state of an astronomical body's atmosphere
 - c. Heavy rain in the middle of arid dessert
 - d. Strong wind blows accros the country
 - e. It may be marked by significant disruptions to normal conditions
5. Which one is not the mark of abnormal conditions?
 - a. Dust storm
 - b. Heavy precipitation
 - c. Sandstorm
 - d. Strong wind
 - e. Some unidentified flying substances

6. What does paragraph 2 generally describe?
- Activities after storms
 - Different kinds of storms
 - Storms destroy our lives
 - The impact of storms
 - Activities to take place which would not possible

Penguins are sea bird in the family spheniscidae. They use their (12) to fly underwater, although they are categorized as birds, they cannot fly in the (13) they sea birds which eat fish and other sea food. Penguins (14) only in the southern Hemisphere of the world: Antartica, New Zealand, Southern Australia, South Africa, and south America.all penguins have a belly aand black back. Penguins cannot fly, but they can swim very (15)

- | | | | | |
|-------------|-----------|-----------|----------|----------|
| 7. A. Legs | b. wings | c. fins | d. Skins | e. back |
| 8. A. Water | b. sky | c. air | d. lands | e. rains |
| 9. A. Live | b. lives | c. leaves | d. alive | e.life |
| 10. A. Good | b. better | c. well | d. best | e.fine |

B. Put into correct word to the blank

OF - AT - WITH - BY - FOR

- This soup is made chicken and asparagous.
- This photograph was taken Raja Ampat
- I collected some wild flowers my sister.
- A football is made..... leather
- These songs are sung Indonesian singers.